
  

   

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

Fencing lessons will continue next term starting 13th April, if your son does not wish to take up his place could you 

please let me know as soon as possible. 

 

If you do wish to continue with lessons please make the online payment of £60.00 by 13th April 2016. 

 

Dates: 

April 13th, 20th, 27th 

May 4th, 11th, 18th, 25th 

Jun 8th, 15th, 22nd, 29th 

July 6th 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs L Rinaldi 

Finance Officer 

lbr@bws.wilts.sch.uk 


